
Neighborhood Meeting September 10 2024

From: Joan Kleban (jfkleban@gmail.com)

To: tmcoopman@yahoo.com

Date: Monday, September 9, 2024 at 10:07 AM PDT

Hello Ted ~
Thank you for leading the neighborhood agenda with this September
meeting. Good to have a presentation and questions for the Police
Liaison attending. 
We are unable to be at the meeting on Tuesday. evening. 
Will this session be recorded to view afterwards?

We have questions and experiences regarding shut bathrooms at
Monroe Park. 
Our neighborhood, particularly in the alleys, has become the
replacement depository for toileting and endless personal gear, as you
know.
Question: Can the Porta Potties at the park be brought back?

Campers' leftovers have become a regular hazard to people and pets. 
Cary has been picking up piles of garbage, toileting, camping gear
repeatedly from our alley.
Question: Are there City of Eugene services to contact to pick up the
hazardous waste and the human waste left in the open? 
Question: How do neighbors unite to fix this distressing situation in our
midst? 
Question: Does the Presenter have recommendations for us about how
to best engage with the nomadic people?

Thank you for including our questions at the Tuesday meeting.

Sincerely
Joanie Kleban and Cary Thompson
One block west of Monroe Park
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